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Chair and members of the committee:  I am an old man who has great desire that my 

great grandchildrens' children will live in a safe world because a series of generations 

have lowered and then controlled green house gas (GHG) with increasing ecologic 

justice.    I very much favor adoption of SB868, SB869, SB870 and SB872.  These 

bills will make it possible for us to meet our Oregon share of planet green house gas 

(GHG).  The technology is practical and the money is available.  Our buildings are 

the source of 40% of our state total of current release of GHG second only to our 

transportation GHG.   It is clear that we can do our part in lowering GHG.  These bills 

will guide us in making safer, healthier home and work spaces and do it in a manner 

that gives special support to Oregonians who are struggling to get such spaces.  

Please  pass these four bills to put us on course to success for a safe healthy 

Oregon.   Bill Harris Portland, OR 


